
To: The Clean Water Council 
From: Marilyn Quinn 

 
Jan. 26, 2023 
 
I have just learned that the Clean Water Council is not going to ban the 
addiƟon of biosolids, including sludge, to land in New Jersey. I live in a 
very contaminated area due to the release of PFAS chemicals for years 
by local, nearby industry. One company is just out my back door. The 
land I live on was created with biosolids by the builder. This state must 
not allow the addiƟon of such contaminated solids to our land where 
we live, get our water, grow our food, and try to live healthy lives. It is 
already in our river and streams, and adding such material to our soil, 
which is already contaminated, is criminal. 
 
You must make this ban acƟve as soon as possible. New Jersey must be 
cleaned up.  
 
I cannot believe the Council has taken such a sad aƫtude to this 
problem. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Marilyn D. Quinn 




